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PRESS RELEASE  
Case #15-152861327  
 
Hillsboro Man Dies in Motorcycle Crash 
  
October 14, 2015—Sheriff’s Deputies responded to a report of a motorcycle rider who 
crashed and was later pronounced deceased at the scene.  
 

On October 13, 2015, at 8:09 p.m., 
Washington County Sheriff’s Deputies were 
called to the 25900 block of SW Vandershuere 
Road in the community of Midway.  It was 
reported a man rode his motorcycle off of the 
road and was unconscious. 
 
Sheriff’s Deputies arrived and found Kevin 
Prince, 42, from Hillsboro, crashed his 2007 
Harley Davidson motorcycle.  He failed to 
negotiate a curve in the roadway and crashed 
into a guidewire for a power pole.  He was 
pronounced deceased at the crash scene.       
Kevin Prince’s next of kin were notified.  

 
The Washington County Crash Analysis Reconstruction Team is assisting with this 
investigation to determine what factors may have contributed to this crash. 

 


